
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mutual Research Collaboration Letter 

 

  Date: 01/03/2012 

 

To, 

Dr. Raghvendra S. Dubey 

Swarnandhra College of Engineering & Technology 

Seetharampuram, Narsapur (A.P.) 
 

Ref: Your Research Collaboration Letter. 

 

Dear Dr. Raghvendra, 

 I am impressed after visiting your research laboratory, especially the well-

established cleanroom facility.  

It is pleased to welcome you for the research collaboration in the mutual interest. 

You can send your college faculty to carry out research work at NMU as, and when 

required, however, we can provide the access of PECVD, Flame Hydrolysis Unit, 

Lithography Unit, and the few measurement units like PL, FTIR etc. Recently, we 

have procured Cadence Tools and Keithley I-V/C-V meter, which can also be 

utilized ECE/EEE faculties. 

Furthermore, other characterization facilities like FESEM, XRD, DSC etc. are now 

centralized and monitored by UDCT Department. In this view, I suggest you 

collaborate with Dr. Mishra, UDCT Director, in this regard. 

Thank you for your interest, and have a good time ahead. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

(Dr. D. K. Gautam) 

Professor and Head 

Department of Electronics 

 


